UNDER THE GRACIOUS PATRONAGE OF PRESIDENT BARACK H. OBAMA AND MRS. MICHELLE OBAMA HONORARY PATRONS

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE JOHN F. KENNEDY CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS

DAVID M. RUBENSTEIN, CHAIRMAN

DEBORAH F. RUTTER, PRESIDENT

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE NATIONAL SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

JEANNE WEAVER RUESCH, CHAIRMAN

TERRY D. MCCALLISTER, PRESIDENT

RITA SHAPIRO, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

NATIONAL SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA BALL CHAIRS
WAYNE AND CATHERINE REYNOLDS

WELCOME YOU TO

The 2014 National Symphony Orchestra Season Opening Ball

SUNDAY, THE TWENTY-FIRST OF SEPTEMBER
TWO THOUSAND AND FOURTEEN
THE JOHN F. KENNEDY CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS
CITY OF WASHINGTON



September 21, 2014

Dear Friends:

Welcome to the 2014 National Symphony Orchestra Season Opening Ball! We are honored to serve as this year's NSO Ball Chairs, especially in this inaugural year of Deborah Rutter's tenure as President of the John F. Kennedy Center for the Performing Arts. We look forward to sharing this evening's festivities with Deborah and with all of you.

Tonight we will recognize the timeless elegance and dazzling memories bestowed by French culture upon the entire array of the Arts. We hope you will enjoy our own version of the French Impressions – from joyous music and Giverny-inspired florals...to exquisite delicacies crafted by our celebrated guest chef, Julien Jouhannaud, Executive Chef at New York City's quintessential French bistro, Le Bilboquet.

Our magical French soirée will be one to remember. We are most grateful for your generous support of the National Symphony Orchestra, which has made this special celebration possible.

With best wishes,

Catherine B. Reynolds

Co-Chairman

Wayne R. Reynolds

Co-Chairman